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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR

Reference is made to the announcement of Shanghai Industrial Urban Development Group 
Limited (the “Company”) dated 28 December 2015 in respect of the disposal of Zhuhai Qi’ao 
Island Project (the “Announcement”). Unless the context requires otherwise, terms defined in 
the Announcement shall have the same meanings when used in this announcement.

As set out in the Announcement, a circular of the Company containing, among other 
things, further information in respect of the Disposal was expected to be despatched to the 
Shareholders for their information on or before 15 February 2016. As the preparation of the 
financial information required to be included in the circular takes longer than the Company 
expected, the Company is still finalising the contents of the circular. The Company expects to 
despatch the circular to the Shareholders on or before 26 February 2016.
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